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Project Well Site Visit  
Paromita Hore, Ph.D., M.P.H. and Robert C. Harrington, C.I.H., M.S. 
 
Arsenic contamination of drinking water in areas such as Bangladesh and India has been a public 
health concern for many years.  Through Dr. Timir Hore, we learned about Project Well USA 
several years back.  On December 13th, 2008, we were able to accompany a team of scientists 
who are closely involved with the project and visit a number of Project Well USA dug well sites 
in India.  The team was joined by several of the field staff as we visited the dug wells.  The sites 
appeared well maintained.  The water was potable.  During these visits we were also able to meet 
with villagers that reside in the surrounding areas.  The study team was well-received by the 
villagers.  All in all, the visit was quite nice.  We are proud of Project Well and its mission.  We 
will continue to stay informed about the Project.   
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